
  
 

TWO SHOPPERS  
 

WEDDING SERVICES 
 
You’ve hired the best wedding planner, the most fabulous 
photographer, the most avante guard make up and hair stylists. 
All of the memories and photos will last a lifetime.  Your look 
at each event should be fabulous - well thought out, 
appropriate and timeless.  Your whole weekend should be 
effortless and your clothing all coordinated and ready to go. 
Two Shoppers offers a variety of services dedicated to the big 
day and all of the events surrounding it – even the honeymoon. 
 
Inspiration Package 
Don’t know where to start with the big day?  Two shoppers will 
guide you with your vision and inspiration providing creative 
direction with color stories, looks and retail suggestions.   
 
The Big Day Package 
Is your wedding traditional, modern, woodsy?  The dress must 
work with the vibe. Two Shoppers will coordinate and attend 
(per your request) all dress appointments to help determine the 
best possible look for you. 
 
The Weekend Package 
Fiesta, rehearsal dinner, bridal luncheon… what events are 
surrounding your wedding? What are you wearing to each event?  
Two Shoppers will coordinate looks for all of your events.   
 
The Honeymoon Package 
All services mentioned above, plus packing for the honeymoon.  
Two Shoppers will work with what you have and suggest a couple 
special items that will enhance your look for your honeymoon. 
Whether it’s a safari in Africa or a beach vacation in Figi, Two 
Shoppers will help define your effortless-chic honeymoon look. 
 
The Big Kahuna Package 
Everything mentioned above, plus styling the entire wedding 
party. 
 
Gifting Service  
Two Shoppers works with selective vendors to provide the 
perfect gift for the bride, groom, wedding party and parents.   
 
Ala  Carte Services 
Services specifically dedicated to styling the bride, groom, 
bridesmaids, grooms men, mother and father of bride and groom.   
 

Pricing Available Upon Request 


